
Special Meeting 

November 19, 2020 

6:00 p.m. 

 

The Board of the City Commission for the City of Herington, Kansas met at City Hall at 6:00 p.m. 

on the above date – The following being present: Mayor Urbanek, Commissioner Bell, 

Commissioner Hartman, Commissioner Gares, Commissioner Donahue, City Manager Branden 

Dross, City Clerk Megan Lawrenz and Chief of Police John Matula. Also present via Zoom were 

City Attorney Brad Jantz, Brian Homman Dickinson County Administrator, Brian Holmes with the 

Dickinson County Health Department and JR Sparke. 

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

After much discussion it was decided that the Commission would continue to follow the County 

Covid-19 Guidelines, Mandates, and Restrictions. 

 

Commissioner Donahue requested that discussion and consideration for Covid-19 be placed on 

the 12/1/2020 regular commission meeting agenda. 

 

Adjourn. Commissioner Gares made a motion to adjourn seconded by Commissioner Hartman. 

Motion carried all voting “Aye”. 

 

 

 

 

          ______________________________ 

       Megan Lawrenz, City Clerk  


